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It has been another busy week and there are a few tired children after watching England progress to the final of 

Euro 2020 …fingers crossed for Sunday. I am sure that you will have seen the Government briefing earlier in the 

week about the further lifting of COVID-19 restrictions on 19th July. We will continue to operate under our 

current risk assessment with staggered start and finish times until the end of term (four days after this). I will 

contact you before the beginning of the autumn term outlining the school arrangements for September once 

this information becomes available.  

 

Your child’s end of year reports are now available for you to view on your MCAS accounts. This is an important 

opportunity for you to share in your child’s achievements and celebrate their successes. We hope that you 

spend time with your children congratulating them on their achievements over the past school year. Next 

Friday, the children will have a chance to work with their new class staff for next year. I am sure they will come 

home and tell you all about it. 

 

We had a delightful end to the week with our surprisingly hot and sunny Sports Day for our Osprey and Kite 

Classes. Thank you to Miss Jackson for organising our celebration of sports this year, to all those who helped 

out and a big well done to all of the children who took part. A selection of photographs and videos are on our 

website. 

 

Year 6 Enterprise Week In their last two weeks of primary school, our Year 6 pupils are learning 

how to plan and set up real businesses at school in their enterprise challenge.  The children would appreciate 

the opportunity to sell their products/services to your families. 

Proceeds will initially go towards the cost of the children’s leavers hoodies, and any surplus will go to our school 

pool fund. We hope you enjoy their businesses!   All payments, donations and sponsorship can be made here. 

https://meldreth.eschools.co.uk/web/osprey__kite_class_sports_day/565993
https://meldreth.eschools.co.uk/web/osprey__kite_class_sports_day/565993
https://meldreth.eschools.co.uk/web/year_6_virtual_enterprise_event/565895
https://www.gofundme.com/f/meldreth-primary-school-yr-6-leavers-hoodies-2021?utm_campaign=p_lico+share-sheet&utm_medium=copy_link&utm_source=customer


Donate your old iPad charger to school  

Do you have an iPad charger or USB cable lying around the house and want to 

put to good use? 

All the devices we receive from you have a direct impact on our community 

allowing our devices to remain charged at all times.  

 

COVID concerns 

Recently we are seeing larger numbers of bubbles and whole schools having to close in Cambridgeshire due to 

the spread of the Deltas variant of COVID. The widely known symptoms of high temperature, persistent 

cough and loss of taste and smell still signal a COVID infection. 

   

Sore throat  

If your child displays any of the above symptoms please book a PCR test (Not a lateral flow home test). 

You must then stay at home until you send school a copy of your negative result from the NHS. Thank you to 

all our families for continuing to observe social distancing and wearing masks when dropping off and collecting 

children from school. 

 

Next Week in School 

 

Coming soon… 

Friday 16th   Moving on Day (classes join their new teachers for the day) 

  

   
From the Team at Meldreth Primary School – we wish you well! 



 

 



 

 


